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Thank you for your circulation. 
 
Enbridge Gas does not object to the proposed application(s) however, we reserve the right to
amend or remove development conditions. This response does not signify an approval for the
site/development.
 
Please continue to forward all municipal circulations and clearance letter requests
electronically to MunicipalPlanning@Enbridge.com.
 
Regards,
 
Willie Cornelio CET (he/him)
Sr Analyst, Municipal Planning
Engineering
—

ENBRIDGE
TEL: 416-495-6411
500 Consumers Rd, North York, ON M2J1P8

enbridge.com
Safety. Integrity. Respect. Inclusion.

 
 
 
From: Emily Fitzgerald <efitzgerald@dourodummer.ca> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 15, 2025 3:09 PM
Cc: Martina Chait-Hartwig <mchaithartwig@dourodummer.ca>; Don Helleman
<dhelleman@dourodummer.ca>
Subject: [External] R-01-25 (Stratton) Notice of Public Meeting

 

   

CAUTION! EXTERNAL SENDER
Were you expecting this email? TAKE A CLOSER LOOK. Is the sender legitimate?
DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you are 100% sure that the email is
safe.

Good afternoon,
 
Further to the notice of complete application previously given, the above noted Zoning
By-law Amendment application has now been scheduled for consideration at a public
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meeting. The public meeting is to take place on Tuesday, August 5, 2025, at 5:00 p.m.
The purpose of the application is to facilitate the demolition of an existing legal non-
complying dwelling proposed to be reconstructed and enlarged within the same general
building footprint. A copy of the Notice of Public Meeting and Site Plan are attached and
have been posted to the Township’s website. Additional information and supporting
materials are also available on the Township’s website.
 
Please provide any comments you may have regarding the application no later than 9:00
a.m. on Tuesday, August 5, 2025. If you provided comments on behalf of your agency in
response to the previously circulated notice of complete application, you may disregard
this request for comments. The purpose and effect of the application has not changed
as a result of its review.
 
Best,
 
Emily Fitzgerald, BES (Hons.)
Planner
 
E: efitzgerald@dourodummer.ca
T: 705-652-8392 ext. 226 | F: 705-652-5044
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